UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

June 17, 1981

Dr. Norman C. Rasmussen

Department of Nuclear Engineering
Massachusetts Institute of Technology
77 Massachusetts Avenue

Room 24-102

Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Dear Norm:

Thanks for your letter. I am glad the discussions of our reactor
safety research programs were productive.

I shall pass copies of your letter on to Mr. Minogue and the staff
members involved. They will be pleased(kjth vour comments.

‘quCerely,
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